
Notification of the Bank of Thailand 

Re: No Gift Policy for B.E. 2568 (2025) 

________________________________________

The Bank of Thailand (BOT)’s core mandate is to safeguard the country’s 

macroeconomic and financial stability while supporting sustainable growth. Since trust and 

credibility are essential in carrying out the BOT’s mandate, all management and staff are 

committed to undertaking their duties with the highest standards of integrity and good 

governance – on the basis of sound principles and fairness – for the country’s benefit. 

The BOT hereby declares that all management and staff shall not accept any gifts 

or rewards of any kinds (No Gift Policy) that may influence their decision-making or lead to 

corruption or misconduct. This is to ensure that the BOT continues to remain an organization 

trusted to always carry out its duties with integrity and transparency. 

This announcement has been made for your acknowledgment and strict adherence 

Announced on 12 December 2024 

(Mr. Sethaput  Suthiwartnarueput) 

 Governor 

     Bank of Thailand 




